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ADDENDUM 
 
ITEM  6          
FORMAL PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT 
 
(b) Public Questions 
There is a public question listed for the meeting on the 21st June, 2017. 

 

PQ1. Mr Ken Kirk 

You may have seen this article in the Health Service Journal.  

https://www.hsj.co.uk/home/daily-insight/daily-insight-nhs-managers-told-to-think-

the-unthinkable/7018489.article  

You will notice that it applies to our area, Surrey and Sussex. It seems that all our 

fears about government plans to inflict massive cuts on our health services are 

coming true. Up to now campaigners’ insistence that massive cuts are planned have 

been denied but now the truth is out. Can you now confirm … 

1.       the fact that cuts are coming to our local health services, and  
2.       which health services are under consideration.” 
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